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Request
2 messages

Nikki Etzler <nikki.etzler@celinaschools.org>

Nikki Etzler <Nikki.Etzler@celinaschools.org> Tue, Dec 6, 2022 at 10:05 AM

To: Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org>, Andy Mikesell <andy.mikesell@celinaschools.org>
Cc: Nikki Etzler <nikkietzler_600@yahoo.com>

Dr. Ken Schmiesing and Andy Mikesell,
On January 14-16, I will be out of town with my daughter, Spencer. Iam unable to return home on January 16th due to

the lack of available flight times with Spencer's schedule. Therefore, we will need to catch an early flight home on

January 17th. According to the contract 20.082.2- "No personal leave may be taken on the day immediately preceding or
following a school holiday or on the first day or last 2 weeks of teacher work year unless approved by the Superintendent

or designee. Requests made for exception to this regulation must be made in writing to the building Principal clearly
defining the emergency."

I am requesting to take a deduct day on January 17th because of this conflict. If possible, please let me know if I am able

to take a deduct day and if there is anything else I need to do.

Thank you, -
Nikki Etzler W@Q 9’ %)
s.org

Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschool
To: Nikki Etzler <Nikki.Etzler@celinaschools.org>
Cc: Andy Mikesell <andy.mikesell@celinaschools.org>, Nikki Etzler <nikkietzler_600@yahoo.com>

Hi Nikki,
Yes, you can print and sign your email. Then send it over to be approved at the Dec. 19 Board meeting.

Thanks,

[Quoted text hidden}

Dr. Kenneth J. Schmiesing, Superintendent
Celina City Schools

585 E. Livingston St.

Celina, Ohio 45822

419-586-8300 Ext. 1002
ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message may contain confidential information, including, but not limited
to, student personally identifiable information. Such information is intended only for the use of the individual
or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, printing, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of the information
contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail message in error, please immediately notify
me by telephone at the school to arrange for the return of the original document to me. Please also delete
the message from your computer. Thank you
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